
City of Culver City Official Notice 

 
NOTICE OF GENERAL 

MUNICIPAL ELECTION – NOVEMBER 3, 2020 
FOR ELECTION OF THREE MEMBERS OF THE  

CITY COUNCIL AND FOR ONE BALLOT MEASURE 
 
Pursuant to the City Charter of the City of Culver City and Section 121010 of the Elections 
Code of the State of California, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN:  
 

That a General Municipal Election will be held in the City of Culver City on Tuesday, 
November 3, 2020 for the Following offices and ballot measure: 
 

For Three (3) Members of the City Council for Full Term of Four Years  
 

For (1) Ballot Measure – Voter Approval of all Interim or Permanent Rent 
Control Measures    

 

Measure_____: 

Voter Approval of all Interim or Permanent Rent Control 
Measures. 

 
Shall the measure adding Culver City Municipal Code Section 
15.09.100 requiring voter approval of any ordinance establishing interim 
or permanent rent control or prohibition on residential rent increases in 
the City of Culver City, including any ordinance establishing rent control 
adopted by the Culver City City Council after January 1, 2019, be 
adopted? 
 

 
 

   
YES_____ 

 
 
 
 
 

NO_____ 

 

The Nomination period for these offices begins on Monday, July 13, 2020 at 7:30 AM 
and closes on Friday, August 7, 2020 at 5:30 PM.  
  

If nomination papers for an incumbent officer of the City are not filed by Friday, August 7, 
2020 at 5:30 PM, the voters shall have until Wednesday, August 12, 2020 at 5:30 PM to 
nominate candidates other than the person(s) who are the incumbents, for that 
incumbent’s elective office. This extension is not applicable where there is no 
incumbent eligible to be elected.    
 

If no one or only one person is nominated for an elective office, appointment to the elective 
office may be made as prescribed by Section 10229 of the Elections Code of the State of 
California.  
 
The polls will be open on Election Day between the hours of 7:00 AM and 8:00 PM.  
  
 /s/ Jeremy Green_______________    July 9, 2020 
Jeremy Green, City Clerk      Date 
 
 
Published in the Culver City News on Thursday, July 9, 2020 


